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March 10, 2008  
 
 
 
 
Ms. Tam M. Doduc, Chair and Members of the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Executive Office 
PO Box 100 
Sacramento, CA  95812-0100 
 
Attention: Ms. Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board 
 commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
RE: Comment Letter – Proposed Recycled Water Policy 
 
Dear Chair Doduc and Members of the Board: 
 
The Southern California Alliance of Publicly Owned Treatment Works (SCAP), 
representing 84 public agencies providing water and wastewater services to more than 18 
million people in Southern California, fully supports the position taken by the California 
Association of Sanitation Agencies (CASA), the California Section of the WateReuse 
Association, and the Association of California Water Agencies (ACWA) in requesting 
that your Board not adopt the draft Recycled Water Policy for California. 
 
We feel that it is imperative that adoption of the draft Policy be delayed until such time as 
all of the significant issues of concern to our members are satisfactorily addressed. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Pastore 
SCAP Executive Director 

Via Electronic Mail 


